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STAPLEFORD - NACHINGWEA
LINK NEWS

April 2023

THE STAPLEFORD-NACHINGWEA LINK
Invites you to a

BANK HOLIDAY LUNCH

In the  STAPLEFORD PAVILION

On MONDAY 1 MAY

12 noon to 2.30pm
A delicious buffet lunch followed by tea or coffee.

Plus tombola and marmalade sale!

No charge but donations to our Nachingwea
projects will be very gratefully received.

All welcome.


